
158

BLUMENORT SCHOOL
BENGALS UPDATE 31 - APRIL 19, 2024

The Umbrella Project @ Blumenort School
We conclude this month’s focus on building Cognitive Flexibility, by directing you to the attachment that is included with the
Bengals Update Bright Arrow.

HSD Grade 7&8 French Survey Responses
Thank you to everyone who completed the recent HSD Grade 7&8 French Survey. We value the ongoing feedback and
partnership with our families and your responses have determined we will continue offering French in Grades 7 and 8.

I Walk to School - Monday, April 22nd
To celebrate Earth Day on Monday, April 22nd, we are reviving an old tradition here at our school - we are encouraging
everyone to walk, roll or bike to school. Please refer to the letter we sent home this past Wednesday for more details.

Administrative Professionals Day - Wednesday, April 24th
Administrative Professionals Day is a day to officially recognize all of the amazing things that Mrs. Benitez & Mrs.
Reimer do for our school. It is greatly appreciated!

2024-2025 Class Lists - Friday, April 26th
The process for creating our 2024-2025 class lists has begun. A link to a Google Form was sent out with the Bengals’ Update
two weeks back. Let us know if you did not receive it. Please take a few moments with your child to complete it by Friday,
April 26. A reminder to complete one form per child. If you have any questions, please let us know.

​ Kindergarten Orientation - Thursday, May 23rd
Our annual Kindergarten Orientation is set for Thursday, May 23rd. If you have not already done so please remember to
bring a photocopy of your child’s birth certificate, Manitoba Health Card, proof of address and verification of parental
citizenship. If you have a child or are aware of someone who has a child who will be 5 years old on or before December 31,
2024, it is not too late to register.

​ Blumenort School Carnival and PAC Family Picnic - Thursday, June 27th
​ We would like to let everyone know that we have rescheduled our annual PAC Family Picnic to the very last day of school

this year to coincide with a new carnival event run by our staff. We are currently in the final planning stages and will share
with you shortly how that day will look, as well as the plan for the always exciting Silent Auction.

Kindergarten Registration for the 2024-2025 School Year
Kindergarten Registration for the 2024-2025 school year is now open. Parents and caregivers are encouraged to register
their children in January for September entry, as this will assist schools in planning and scheduling. Early registration also
provides the opportunity to participate in upcoming orientation events in spring. To be eligible for September registration
(2024-25 school year), children must be five years of age on or before December 31, 2024. Students are required to attend
the school within the catchment area where they reside, which ensures balanced enrollment across the division. For more
information on school catchment areas and how to begin the online registration, please check out…
https://hsd.ca/schools/student-registration/
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Blumenort Community Pick-Up and Walk

City of Steinbach 2024 Recreation Camps


